Subject: Contact with school


Dear parent/caregiver,

[bookmark: _GoBack]With the schools being closed due to coronavirus, all schools are keeping in contact with their pupils digitally or by phone. The school has tried to contact your child on several occasions, so far without success. 

Contact with school
I urgently request you to contact your child's school. The school would like to know how your child is doing. It is also organising distance learning. If there are any problems that prevent your child from taking part in distance learning, the school would like to know this too. It can then discuss with you how it can help your child. 

Contact with the municipality of The Hague
You are receiving this letter from the Student Affairs Department of the municipality of The Hague, because we feel it is important for all children to continue their education wherever possible. Are you unable to contact school? Or do you need help from the municipality? 

If so, please call the Student Affairs Department on (070) 353 54 54 on working days from 8.30 to 17.00 or send us an a e-mail at leerlingzaken@denhaag.nl.

Kind regards,
Student Affairs Department Administration
 
 

